
 
CIRCULAR 138-19 
October 29, 2019 
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 

 
TRADING PRACTICES AND OVERSIGHT 

 
On June 22, 2016, Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the “Bourse”) published the Request for Comment circular 087-16 
with respect to the amendment of articles 4002, 4103, 6377, 6651 and 14157 of the Rules of the Bourse (now 
known as articles 3.105, 4.203, 6.118, 6.309, 6.310 and 6.311), and the abrogation of Policy C-1 – Exemption 
Request from a Position Limit. 

The objective of those amendments was to clarify the recordkeeping requirements for approved participants, to 
simplify the Rules by incorporating Policy C-1 into the Rules, to align the Rules with other exchanges’ practices as 
appropriate and to modernize the language of the Rules.  

The articles referred to in that Request for Comments and which have not been self-certified yet are currently 
subject to a new review by the Bourse and its Regulatory Division. New Requests for Comments will be published 
over the next months.  
 
Consequently, the Bourse hereby withdraws its Request for Comment 087-16.  
 
For more information, please contact Martin Jannelle, Senior Legal Counsel, at 514-787-6578 or 
at martin.jannelle@tmx.com. 
 
 
 
Martin Jannelle 
Senior Legal Counsel  
Bourse de Montréal Inc. 
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